
TO: PANA ADMINISTRATION & SCHOOL BOARD 
 
FROM: BRIAN WOOD AND EMILY PERRY– AGRICULTURE/FFA 
 
RE: NATIONAL FFA CONVENTION 2019 
 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 13, 2019 
 
 
The Pana FFA  is requesting permission to travel to the National FFA Convention held in 
Indianapolis, Indiana on October 30 to November 1st . Mr. Wood plans to leave at 1pm on 
Wednesday (Oct 30) for  an overnight trip returning on Thursday (Oct 31) evening. Mrs. Perry would 
leave at 2pm on Thursday (Oct 31) for an overnight and would return on Friday evening (Nov 1st). 
Plans are currently to take 11 total FFA  members between the two trips in school mini-vans, 
chaperoned by Brian Wood, Ramona Wood, and Emily Perry. 
 
Pana FFA 2019 National FFA Convention Delegates are TBA at this time.  
 
Plans are to: 

*  hear motivational speakers and retiring addresses from the National  Officers 

*  visit the career show, science fair 

*  set personal and chapter goals 

*  go to the Rodeo 

*  have fun and spend time bonding as an officer team 

 
Thank you for all your efforts with FFA Activities through the year, 
 
Pana FFA Advisors 
 
Brian Wood and Emily Perry 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


